
Submitter: Meghan  Hess 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Please defend mail-in voting in Oregon. I'm proud that Oregon leads the country in 

our voting process; it's secure, cost-effective, and gives voting access to more voters. 

I cannot imagine having to take time off of work or find childcare to stand in line for 

hours to vote. SAVE VOTE BY MAIL!  


